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Dr. Matthew Lammi (Pulmonary/Critical Care) was recently awarded the Faculty 
Assembly Outstanding Mentor Award by the Faculty Assembly of LSUHSC-
SOM. This award is to honor individual faculty members for helping build a sup-
portive academic environment, providing a vital resource for student and faculty 
growth and success, and enhancing excellence in the LSUHSC-SOM. Dr. Lammi 
has a tremendous reputation for the quality and quantity of his mentorship 
across the institution and we are so pleased he was honored in this way. The 
award was announced at the recent school-wide faculty meeting. 

Dr. Rebecca Lillis (Infectious Diseases) recently published in the Journal of 
Clinical Microbiology on an evaluation of a new molecular test. 

In a lovely example of cross-discipline collaboration, Dr. Leandre Millet (IM 
Resident), Dr. Zee Ali (Cardiology), and Dr. Rajesh Mohandas (Nephrology) 
recently wrote and published and editorial on “Practice patterns and clinical 
outcomes of severe coronary artery disease in dialysis patients” for the Inter-
national Journal of Cardiology.  

Dr. Terrence Park (ID Fellow) and 
Dr. Victoria Burke (Infectious Dis-
eases) recently published a case 
report on Histoplasma Tympano-
mastoiditis which was published 
in the journal, ID Cases.  

Dr. Meredith Clement and Dr. Lauren Richey 
(Infectious Diseases) recently gave an educational 
podcast through eHIV Review on “Emerging HIV 
Therapies and Potential Clinical Uses.” The pod-
cast is available at: https://elit.dkbmed.com/
issues/162                                                        
Congratulations, Drs. Clement and Richey! 

Dr. Sanjay Kamboj (Allergy & Immunology) was 
recently interviewed on Fox 8 Live about sinus relat-
ed problems including allergies and infections. His 
LSU insignia was proudly displayed as was his ex-
tensive knowledge on the subject.  
Great job, Dr. Kamboj! 

Patient Shout out to Dr. Marc Raj and Dr. Ryan Wolfe! 
 
We received an email from a patient who commented on the outstanding care provided 
to her by Dr. Marc Raj (PM&R) and Dr. Ryan Wolfe (PM&R Resident). She commented 
on not having to wait for the doctor, on the thoroughness of the exam, and the clarity of 
the physician explanations. She ended by noting “that was one of my best doctors’ visits 
ever”. 
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